
THE THURSDAY POST 
February 16, 2017 

Friday, February 17th:  Last Day to Qualify for Tuition Freeze Rates for 17-18 School Year 

Monday, February 20th:   No School, No Extended Care:  President’s Day 

Thursday, February 23rd:  Progress Reports Issued 

Thursday, February 23rd:  Fundraiser at Poretta’s!  See flyer for details! 

Thursday, February 23rd:  Fish Fry Meeting, 7:00PM, Canning Hall 

Tuesday, February 28rd:  Krispy Kreme Sale —  See flyer / order form for details! 

Friday, March 3rd:  8th Grade Graduation Photos 

Friday, March 3rd:  Fish Fry Begins, Elvis Night  

 

2017-2018 Scholarships and Financial Assistance:  A FACTS Grant & Aid Application ($25) must be completed 
for all families requesting scholarships and financial assistance.  No scholarship and/or assistance will be 
considered or renewed if the family is not registered through FACTS Grant & Aid Application.  Apply through your 
FACTS account—please be sure to choose 2017-2018.  Any questions please feel free to contact the office.  

Spelling Bee:  3rd through 8th graders participated in a Spelling Bee sponsored by the Knights of Columbus on 
Tuesday.  Congratulations to our winner Alexis Villapando!  And to Melina Corbett for finishing 2nd!  Way to go!  

Fish Fry:  Volunteers are needed for Fish Fry!  This is a great way to complete your service hours!  Please see 
enclosed paper to sign up!   

Remember to be Courteous:  Parents, please remember to be kind to each other when picking up your 
children.  Also please remember, double parking and parking in the pick up zone are  not allowed.  The amount of 
horn-honking, illegal parking, and anger has been disconcerting.  Additionally, cell phones are illegal to use while 
driving in Chicago, especially in school zones.  For the safety of our children, please abide by the rules of road!                                                                                                                                                    

Donut Sale:  Please see enclosed order form for Krispy Kreme Donut Sale, sponsored by the Class of 2017.   

Open Houses will be ongoing Thursdays from 9:00AM-11:00AM.  All are welcome!  Feel free to invite your 
friends and family to see what St. Ferdinand School has to offer and enroll for the 2017-2018 school year! 
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      Don’t forget: Registration Form + Registration Fee = COMPLETE  for 2017-18 

RE-ENROLLMENT for 2017-2018:   
Base Tuition Freeze re-enrollment period ends Tomorrow, February 17th.  

Please turn in your registration form & fee.   
Current family re-enrollment will continue until Friday, April 4th.   

The first class that turns in all completed registration forms will win a Pizza Party! 


